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5th June 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents,  

 
As part of our Country Life learning journey, we will be taking the children to Home Farm 

at Goodwood on Monday 18th June. The purpose of the trip is to give children as insight 
into how different farm animals are cared for, and to consider their differing needs.  
 

We aim to leave school at 9.30am and return at 2.45pm in readiness for the end of the 
school day. Chartwells will provide packed lunches for each child, but if you would prefer 

to bring your own please let us know by Friday 8th June. The children will be carrying their 
lunch with them and will therefore need a backpack to carry it in. The children will need 
a drink as we will not be able to bring their classroom water bottles. Please make sure 

this is in a resealable plastic bottle and not glass.  
 

The children may wear their own clothes but sensible shoes that they can walk in are 
essential as we will be walking between different animal areas. As always in the summer 
months, the children must have a hat and have had sun protection applied before they 

come to school.  
 

To help cover the cost of this visit we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 per 
child. To keep the cost of this trip down (and as it is so local) we are asking for parents to 
help with transport to the farm. Please let us know if you are able to transport your child 

and 2 others on that day. We will also require some adults to stay and help on the trip.  
 

Please fill in the permission slip below, letting us know if you are able to help with 
transport.  
 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
 

Mrs Elliot      and           Mrs J Jenkinson 
 
 

 
Home Farm Goodwood – Monday 18th June 2018 

 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………. to visit 

Goodwood Home Farm and to travel to and return from this venue by car. 
 
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £5 to cover the entry fees and insurance.  
 

 
I am able to help with transport to and from Goodwood Home Farm 

 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………….. 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

C.E. Primary School                          
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